
  

 

Message from the President  
Linda Lieser—972-896-5905, linda.lieser@pisd.edu 
 
What a fun month we have had in the FCWC! We had shopping, holiday parties, and a fabulous tour of 
homes. Diane has done an outstanding job planning interesting things for us to do this year. Special thanks 
goes to Joyce and John Milarski for hosting the Holiday Party in their beautiful home. We had a wonderful 
turnout and everyone was in a festive mood. Special thanks goes to Linda Whelan and Joyce Pollacia for 
helping Joyce to prepare for the party. The Tour of Homes was incredible, starting with Marsha Schwartz 
presenting the story of the Menorah and letting us taste traditional foods served during Hanukkah. One of 
the special moments of the evening was when Glenna told her story of how close she and Marsha have been 
for many years, and how their children embraced the traditions of their different faiths throughout the years 
as they were growing up. We are so blessed to have such wonderful women in our group. After Marsha’s 
lovely home, we moved on to the homes of Kristie Towers, Jaye Heil, and finally, Denise Hogan. Each 
home was gorgeous and beautifully decorated. I was so impressed with the unique ideas that each presented 
in their décor. Thank you ladies, for spending the time to make everything so special for us. I know how 
much time and effort it takes to display your home for the tour. Personally, it is always a highlight of the 
year for me.  
 
Make sure to come to the next general meeting in January to see what Diane has planned for us! Thank you 
again to all the women in the club who help to make each event so special. Many of you work in the back-
ground, never being in the limelight, but we know who you are, and are so grateful for your involvement in 
FCWC. I hope and pray that each member of our club has continued good health and happiness throughout 
our new year. I am honored to represent the lovely and talented women of Forest Creek  
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Join us for the   

General Meeting 
Tuesday, January 10th, 7:00 PM  

Check your email or the  web page for details 

1st Vice President – Membership    
Shannon Martin—214-725-0089, shannonmartin3@gmail.com  
 
WOW, what a great time we had during the tour of homes in December. Thank you, Marsha, 
for getting us started and for the history lesson! Everyone did such a wonderful job and it is 
always so inspiring to visit the homes of those who open them up to us during the tour. 
 
Please do not forget to encourage your neighbors to join the Woman’s Club. We have had several new families 
join the neighborhood recently. As a direct neighbor you are the best ones to let them know how much fun we 
have. You know how much you enjoy it and you know they will as well. 
 
As I borrow a phrase from one of our members…FCWC is just like free therapy! 

mailto:linda.lieser@pisd.edu
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2nd Vice President—Programs 
Diane Apprill—972-618-2412, dapprill@aol.com 
 
What a magical evening we had for our Home Tour!  Thanks again to our charming and 
gracious hostesses: Marsha Schwartz, Kristie Towers, Jaye Heil, and Denise Hogan.  
 
To start off 2012, we are working on a fabulous program for January 10th, 2012.  Due to 
some last minute modifications, we will be emailing everyone the information on who, 
what, and where after the first of the year...stay tuned to your emails!   

Denise Hogan  BBA | RYT-500 | LMT 
Certified Yoga Teacher 

www.viniyoga.com  
 

Yoga and Yoga Therapy 
Individual and Small Group Sessions 
3201 Gary Drive | Plano TX | 75023 

denise.hogan1@verizon.net 
214.403.4454 

 
More clarity and balance is possible with Yoga! 

asana | pranayama | meditation | chanting | sutra  

Thank you! 
 
Thank you Joyce and John Milarski for 
hosting the Holiday Party for the Forest 
Creek Woman’s Club this year.  You both 
were great hosts and we appreciate you 
volunteering to do the party. It was a fun 
night with great food and great friends and 
neighbors. 

Support Our Advertisers! 
 

Please check the ads in our newsletter and 
consider calling one of our advertisers the 
next time you need a service. Many of the 
business owners live in our neighborhood 
and/or are members of FCWC. Several 
have been recommended by people in the 
neighborhood and many of  our ads con-
tain discounts for FCWC members. 
 
If you know anyone who would like to 
advertise here, please contact Denise 
Provencher (214-679-3347 or  
denise.provencher@verizon.net). Ad 
prices start at $50 for the year. As always, 
children of FCWC members may advertise  
services such as babysitting, pet care, etc. 
for free.   

 
 

Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 
Dennis Wilmot 

(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 
 

Member of Forest Creek HOA 
 

 

FCWC Board Meeting 
Tuesday, January 3rd , 7:00 PM at  

Joyce Pollacia’s home, 3437 Terry Drive 

http://www.viniyoga.com
mailto:denise.hogan1@verizon.net
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Home is where the HEARTH is… 

Seasonal Mantle Decorating 

Bring help to a child in need, Bring warmth to your  HEART. 

offered by Shannon Harris 214.502.3611 

and benefitting Global Renewal Ministries 
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Treasurer’s Report 
Joyce Pollacia — 972-618-2146 
joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com  
 
Beginning Balance 11/1/2011 $8,404.57 
 
Receipts        $545.13 
 
Disbursements                   ($460.48) 
 
Ending Balance   11/30/2011  $8,489.22 

www.pamperedchef.biz/joannescucina 

vochatzer@tx.rr.com 

mailto:joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com
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Thank you, Forest Creek Woman’s Club 

 

It has been my privilege to belong to the club for 23 years. 
 

It is an honor to serve your Real Estate needs—Past, Present and into the Future. 
 

Ronnie Vokolek 

Past President FCWC 

214-957-2725 

 

Some of the Forest Creek Properties 
Sold by the Vokolek Team 

 
 
3404 O’Malley   3413 Melanie   3517 Gary 
3516 O’Malley   3417 Melanie   3208 Louis 
3308 Terry    3129 Carroll   3209 Louis 
3408 Terry    3412 Michael   3408 Louis 
3504 Terry    3417 Michael   3416 Louis 
3516 Terry    3409 Gary   3521 Louis 
3520 Terry    3413 Gary   6208 Leslie 
3529 Terry    3500 Gary   3304 San Simeon 
3205 Melanie    3504 Gary   3313 San Simeon 
3209 Melanie    3513 Gary   3316 San Simeon 
 

www.fcwc.net 
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Ya-Yas Book Club 
Denise Provencher—214-679-3347 
denise.provencher@verizon.net  
 
Thank you, Pat, for hosting such a festive holiday party at your lovely home! We had a 
terrific turnout and a gift exchange for the record books—every single gift was stolen at 
least once!  
 
We will meet again on Thursday, January 5th, 7:30 PM at Joyce Pollacia’s home (3437 Terry Drive) to discuss 
I Still Dream About You by Fannie Flagg. If you plan to attend, please RSVP to Joyce by January 3rd. 
 
The book club welcomes all members of FCWC and our 2012 reading list is below. 
 
Date               Title / Author          Hostess       
Feb 2  The Forgotten Garden / Kate Morton   Judy Paulson 
Mar 1  State of Wonder / Anne Patchett    Janet Gorrie 
Apr 5  Sarah’s Key / Tatiana de Rosnay    Mary Toler 
May 3  The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks / Rebecca Skloot Debbie Little 
 

“The man who does not read good books has no advantage over the man who can’t read them.” 
- Mark Twain (thanks to Joyce for the quote) 

www.fcwc.net 

mailto:patricia.s.parker@tx.rr.com
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Showgirls 
Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 
g.vokolek@verizon.net 
 
Happy New Year, Showgirls! We enjoyed a spur-of-the-moment Charlie 
Daniels concert in December, and look forward to the following perform-
ances in 2012.  
  
3/8/2012       Tiger Be Still at Dallas Theatre Center,  tickets TBA.   
 
4/19/2012      August: Osage County at Water Tower Theatre, tickets $32. We saw this play last year at AT&T – 

simply fabulous. Absolutely riveting. 
 
If anyone has additional suggestions, we are delighted to incorporate them into our schedule. If you would like to 
be added to the Showgirls email list, please let me know. 

Kelsey is now 17 and in 12th grade ! 
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Wine and Dine 2011 
Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 
g.vokolek@verizon.net 
 
A delectable treat awaits! Tarragon Chicken, recipe compliments of Linda Brule, will be 
served on January 14th! We promise that all food and wine lovers will be delighted! 
 
We do need a sub for the 14th, so please call Ronnie to join in the fun! 

www.fcwc.net 
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Complimentary Consultation! 15% off services, 10% off products upon first visit. 

www.fcwc.net 
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Bunko I         
Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 
linda_whelan@verizon.net  
 
What a fun time at Brio’s.  A big thank-you to Janet for 
making the reservation. Next month we will be playing 
Bunko at Rosemary’s house on Wednesday, 
January 11th at 7:30 PM. Her address is 
3208 Gary Dr. If you are not able to 
attend, please call Rosemary at 
972-491-1267. 

Bunko II   
Corinne Kowalski 
972-491-1340   
cookie0242@verizon.net 
 
Thank you, Chris and Pat, for 
another wonderful Christmas 
party.  The food was great as 
well as all the gifts.  In fact, 
the gifts were so nice that 
there was almost no "stealing" at all. 
 
We start out the New Year at Sandy Tucker's home, 
3532 Melanie, on January 17th.  Please give Sandy a 
call at (972) 618-2453 with the name of your sub if 
you are unable to attend.  

Bunko IV 
Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 
dapprill@aol.com 
 
Thanks go to Shannon Martin for hosting our December 
Bunko.  Or non-Bunko I should say!  We met at Shan-
non's beautiful home before the FCWC Home Tour to 
feast on her wonderful appetizers and enjoy each other’s 
company.  A wonderful way to begin the tour!  Next 
month we meet on Tuesday, January 24th at Denise 
Provencher's home at 7:00 PM.  Denise will be sending 
out her requests the week before.  If you need a sub, 
contact Diane.  Hope to see everyone there! 

Bunko III 
Laurie Thomas—972-491-1295   
laurie_plano@hotmail.com 
 
Happy New Year, Bunko Babes!  Many thanks to 
Brenda Cerrato for making our Christmas merry and 

bright last month. I don't know about the rest of 
you, but it was a warm respite in a very 

busy week for me.  And once again you 
all amaze me with your ability to find 

beautiful and interesting gifts for 
our exchange.  I hope everyone 
enjoyed the holidays, and now 
we're looking forward to a new 
year.  This month Bunko is at 
my house, 3400 Nancy Ct, on 
Monday, January 9th, at our 
regular time of 7:30 PM.  If 
you can't make it, please call me 
at 972-743-9374 with the name 
of your sub. See you then! 

www.fcwc.net 

Mexican Train Dominoes 
Pat Gray—972-208-2211  
 
Our next meeting is January 3rd at 
10:00 AM at Marsha's home, 3512 
Gary Drive.  Have a Happy and 
Healthy New Year! 

3rd Vice President—Communications  
Denise Provencher—214-679-3347 
denise.provencher@verizon.net  
 
Happy New Year, everyone! Thank you for your 
newsletter articles during the busy holiday season. 
Please email articles for the February 2012 newsletter 
by Friday, January 20th to  
denise.provencher@verizon.net. 

Moms and Tots 
 
Moms and Tots is a neighborhood play group that meets 
on Monday mornings from 9:00—10:00 AM and is a 
great way to meet other mothers of preschoolers. The 
group currently has 6 ―tots‖ ranging from newborn to 3 
years. If you are interested in joining this group, contact  
Kim Meeds at 972-208-8986 or  
kimmeeds@verizon.net. 

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
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TOTAL AIR & HEAT are kind enough to store the FCHOA 
holiday decorations during the year. 
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Round Robin Bridge        
Nancy Ganci 
972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net 
   
 Scores to date are: 
  Team 1—2130 
  Team 2—5360 + 1 small slam 
  Team 3—2100 
  Team 4—3800 
  Team 5—3700 
  Team 6—5980 
  Team 7—3000 
  Team 8—3380  

Just for Fun Bridge II 
Barbara Barton—972-491-7469 
babarton@aol.com 
 
Happy New Year! Stay tuned for news about our next 
game!  

First Monday Bridge  
Barbara Barton—972-491-7469 
babarton@aol.com 
  
Thanks, Ronnie, for another fabulous dinner! We will 
be playing on Monday, January 2nd at 7:00 PM at 
Kathy's house. Please arrange for a sub if you cannot 
play. See you then! 

Easygoing Bridge        
Janet Gorrie—972-618-8002 
jlgorrie@sbcglobal.net 
 
We had a wonderful Christmas dinner at Season’s 
52.  It was great to enjoy such wonderful friendship and 
food!  We really missed seeing Terri and Nancy!  I 
hope that everyone will be able to get together for our 

January game on the 
9th.  Debby Sovern will be 
hosting at her home at 
7:30 PM. If you are un-
able to play, please find a 
sub and let Debby know 
who it will be. Also, 
please add Diana Heuter—
972-943-8172—to our sub 
list. 

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge I 
Kathy Baird—214-244-0169 
kathy.baird123@gmail.com 
 
We meet next on the 4th Tues-
day at 7:00 PM, January 24th, 
at the home of Nadine Zimmer-
man. We always need subs! If 
you would be interested in join-
ing the group as a sub, please 
contact me at 214-244-0169 or 
kathy.baird123@gmail.com.  
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Out to Lunch Bunch 
 
On January 10th we will meet at la Madeleine at 520 West 15th (at 15th and 75 Central) 
at 11:30 AM. This restaurant has a variety of soups and salads to satisfy the winter chills. 
 
We are open to all members: come join us! 
 
RSVP to Maria Giglio at 972-618-1848 or email agiglio@airmail.net.  

Couple’s Bunko I 
Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  
agiglio@airmail.net 
 
This year we begin at Marsha and Barry Schwartz's on 
Jan. 27th at 7:00 PM for dinner. RSVP to Maria 
at 972-618-1848 or email agiglio@airmail.net 
if you will attend or who your sub will be. This is a 
BYOB activity. 

Couple’s Bunko II    
Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 
j.dellis@verizon.net  
 
Happy New Year to all and see you in January at the 
Brigham’s! 

Kathy Baird 
Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage 

Plano, Texas (Parker at Preston) 
214-244-0169 

Kathy.Baird@CBDFW.com 
www.CBDFW.com/KathyBaird 

 

"D Magazine" 
 One of the Best 

Realtors® in Dallas! 

 

Resident of Forest 
Creek Estates and 

Dallas Native 
******* 

 Experienced residential and 
corporate relocation 

 specialist  

helping home buyers and 
sellers in the DFW Metroplex 

and across the U.S. 

mailto:agiglio@airmail.com
mailto:agiglio@airmail.com
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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First Monday Bridge 
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Couples Holiday Party 

www.fcwc.net 
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Couples Holiday Party 

www.fcwc.net 
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Holiday Couples Party 

www.fcwc.net 



20 

 

Holiday Couples Party 
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Holiday Couples Party 
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Holiday Couples Party 
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Holiday Home Tour  

www.fcwc.net 
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Holiday Home Tour 

www.fcwc.net 
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Holiday Home Tour 
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Holiday Home Tour 


